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CONGRATULATIONS to Madam President Linda Hayes and to the newly appointed officers.  

Madam President theme this year is “America the Beautiful” and motto “Crown the Good with 

Brotherhood”. 

My name is Lucy Hunt, and I am from the 23rd District, Chappie James Unit 578. I am excited to 

announce that Junior Activities will be known as the “ Ticket Masters”.  I look forward to 

working with Madam President, Junior Conference Director, Conference Committees, and the 

Juniors.  

 CONGRATULATIONS to the newly appointed junior officers.   

I am asking everyone who has a junior in their home, school, church etc. to encourage the 

juniors to become a part of The American Legion Auxiliary.  I will be posting a flyer soon to have 

a meeting and dinner night with the juniors via zoom.  2024-2025 is going to be a FANTASTIC 

year.   

I would also like to thank the District Presidents who picked up the Junior Conference tickets for 

their Units at the Department Convention.  If you need more tickets, please feel free to contact 

me via email or cell phone to let me know how many more tickets you would like to receive. 

Our goal for 2024-2025 is to sale all the tickets. Let us make it happen        

“OUR JUNIORS ARE OUR FUTURE; WE ARE THEIR GUIDANCE” 

 

Lucy Hunt, Junior Activities Chair 
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